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DATE: February 23, 2015 
 
TO:  Industry Test Sponsors 

FROM: Andrew Buczynsky  

SUBJECT:    GM dexos® Test Registration Center Start-Up 

Starting March 2, 2015, General Motors is requiring test registration of all formulations used 
to support dexos® approval and licensing through the dexos® Test Registration Center 
website.  Initially, only the GM Stochastic Pre-Ignition (GMSPI) test will be registered.  
Additional tests will be brought online as development is completed.  The attached dexos® 
Test Registration Manual lists the tests expected to be registered.  Notice will be distributed 
when each test is ready for registration.  GMSPI tests run prior to March 2, 2015, may be 
submitted to General Motors for review.  Those tests deemed by General Motors as fulfilling 
SPI requirements of the new dexos® specification are permitted to be registered retroactively. 

 

The dexos® Test Registration Center contact information is: 
 
Manager: Sean Moyer 
Phone Number: 412-365-1035 
Email: sam@dexosTRC.org 
Website: https://dexosTRC.org 

 

For those who are interested in scheduling and registering tests online, please visit the 
dexos® Test Registration Center website (https://dexosTRC.org) after February 26, 2015, 
and create an online user account under: LAB TOOLS or SPONSOR TOOLS. Attached is a 
copy of the dexos® Test Registration Manual that is also posted on the website.  If you 
have any questions please contact Sean Moyer.  
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